The County of El Dorado

VIRTUAL PUBLIC WORKSHOP

December 5, 2023
5:30-7:30 p.m.

Join the Microsoft Teams Meeting at:

https://bit.ly/47ri2BG
Meeting ID: 390 090 276 654
Passcode: PU2UmL

The County is updating
its General Plan Safety
Element. You are invited
to participate in the
planning process!

The Safety Element Update has
refined the goals, policies, and
implementation measures that
address existing and future
climate-related natural hazards in
the County. Your participation will
help us develop effective public
health and safety strategies that
reflect the needs of our
community members.

Please assist the County by participating in our workshop and
providing input on the public draft Safety Element Update!

The public comment period for the public draft Safety Element Update has been extended to
Friday, January 5, 2024. Please provide written comments to Thea Graybill at
thea.graybill@edcgov.us or Planning and Building Department, Long Range Planning, 2850 Fairlane

Court, Building C, Placerville, CA 95667.

The public draft Safety Element Update and other information can be found on the County’s Safety
Element Update webpage: https://www.edcgov.us/Government/longrangeplanning/Pages/General-

Plan-Safety-Element-Update.aspx.

Thea Graybill, Senior Planner

Planning and Building Department, Long Range Planning Unit
(530) 573-7908 or




